
 

 

From: Louise O'raw [mailto:Louise.Oraw@energetics-uk.com]  

Sent: 21 October 2014 13:22 
To: Scott Giles (Energy Development) 

Subject: Gas Storage Facility @ Preesall 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for submitting your recent plant enquiry. 
 
Based on the information provided, I can confirm that Energetics does not have any plant within the 
area(s) specified in your request. 
 
Please be advised that it may take around 10 working days to process enquiries. In the unlikely event 
that you have been waiting longer than 10 working days, or require further assistance with 
outstanding enquiries, please call 01698 404945. 
 
Please ensure all plant enquiries are sent to plantenquiries@energetics-uk.com 
 
Regards 
 

Louise O’Raw 
Technical Clerical Team  
 
Energetics Design & Build 
International House 
Stanley Boulevard 
Hamilton International Technology Park 
Glasgow 
G72 0BN 
 
t: 01698 404977 
f: 01698 404940 
 
e: louise.oraw@energetics-uk.com 
w: www.energetics-uk.com 
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